Mr. L. A. Logan,
Superintendent of Schools,
Bedford, Iowa.

Dear Superintendent Logan:

It would be a very great pleasure for me to speak at your
annual athletle banquet if a sul table tim can be selected by

m.
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you can see I am pretiy well tied up. It looks as if' the latler

part of April, with the exceptionh of the possibility of April 13
and 18 and 16, would be the only available dates.

Kindly write me your choice of dates and I will lmuediately

Sincerely yours,

- | Directer of Physical Education,
; | Varsity Basketball Coach.




